
FCC Chairman Carr Announces New Law Clerk
   

WASHINGTON, September 10, 2025—Today, FCC Chairman Brendan Carr announced the 
appointment of Allison Howell as a Law Clerk in his office.  In this role, Allison will provide support 
to the office’s legal advisors. 

Chairman Carr issued the following statement:

“I am very pleased that Allison has agreed to join us once again at the FCC and to serve as a Law 
Clerk in my office.  Allison brings solid experience in communications law from her previous time 
here at the FCC serving in multiple roles, including in my prior office as well as two bureaus.  She 
will be an instrumental part of our team, working to support the FCC’s work and deliver great results 
for the American people.” 

Allison Howell, Law Clerk in the Office of the Chairman.  As a Law Clerk in the Office of 
Chairman Carr, Allison Howell will support the Chairman’s office and work alongside the other legal 
advisors.  Allison recently earned her J.D. from Pepperdine Caruso School of Law, where she gained 
significant experience in communications law and policy in addition to prior roles at the Federal 
Communications Commission.  Allison interned in both the Wireless and Wireline Bureaus and in the 
Office of then-Commissioner Carr.  She also served as a summer law clerk for a federal judge in the 
Southern District of Texas and as a research assistant to a constitutional law professor.  Allison 
received her Bachelor of Science in Political Science, graduating with honors from the University of 
Colorado.

###

Media Contact: MediaRelations@fcc.gov / (202) 418-0500
@FCC / www.fcc.gov


